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‘THE MANE EVENT’
ANNUAL BANQUET & MEETING

The annual banquet and meeting was held on March 6th,
2010 at the Toronto Airport Marriott. Our thanks are
extended to Helen Thomas and Linda Rainey who once
again represented the association in putting on this event.

Enclosed is a copy of the minutes from the annual meeting.
The executive for 2010 are: Kathy Galbraith, President;
Linda Rainey, Vice President; Bob Clancey, 2nd Vice
President, Wayne Scharf, Past President; Moree Thomas,
Treasurer, Sherri Archdekin, Secretary. Directors are
Wayne Allison, Joanne Heath, Penny McKee, Scott
McLean, Carolyn Nugent, Helen Thomas, Jeff Passmore
and Wayne Scharf.

WEBSITE

| am sure most people have been to the website and seen
that it has a ‘new look’. If anyone has anything they would
like posted to the news, classifieds or exhibitor pages,
please email it to info@roadhorse.ca. Every effort will be
made to update it regularly.

OHHA GREEN ROADSTER CLASSIC

Special thanks to OHHA for once again sponsoring the
OHHA Green Roadster Classic at the Royal Winter Fair in
2010. Enclosed in this mailing you will find nomination
forms and the breakdown of prize money.

ONTARIO HACKNEY
ASSOCIATION SHOW

The 2010 Ontario Hackney Association will be held at the
CNE grounds on Monday August 2nd and the judge is Geof
Dixon. Contact Jane Richardson at 905-864-8143 or
janefrichardson@bell.net for more details or to obtain a
prize list.

CNE HORSE SHOW

The dates for the light horse show at the CNE is August 3rd
& 4th. The CRHA will once again be donating $1,000 to the
road horse division.

STALLION AUCTION

Special thanks to Jeff Passmore for once again organizing
the on-line stallion auction. The Pegasus Spur breeding was
sold to Riina Rekila for $2400. Unfortunately Mutineer did
not receive his minimum bid.

JUNIOR EXHIBITOR CLASSES

The CRHA will be sponsoring junior exhibitor classes at the
Ontario Hackney Show, The CNE, Richmond Fair and
Norwood. Prize money of $30/exhibitor will be available at
ringside.

HALL OF FAME

Congratulations to Don & Joanne Heath on being our 2010
Hall of Fame inductees. A ceremony will be held at the Royal
Winter Fair in their honour.

MEMBERSHIPS

Memberships for 2010 are due at a cost of $15.00 and
should be forwarded to Moree Thomas. For those
nominating a horse for the OHHA Green class, membership
to the CRHA must be received by September 30th, 2010 in
order to be eligible.

GET WELL WISHES

Gary Jones had heart surgery at the end of March and we
hear he is doing well. The CRHA wishes him a speedy
recovery.
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